BOTS Too News



We have extra soups available!

Please see Jess if you are

interested. They are \$10 per

We also have some Meals to Go

left. Please see Jess if you are

interested. They are now \$10.

March

- Parent Advisory will meet on Monday, March 13th from 5:30-7 PM. Light refreshments will be provided by Chef Jim and a babysitter will be provided. Please join us as we continue to plan teacher appreciation week as well as some playdates for the Spring!
- Parent Advisory will be hosting a BOTS Too Night out at Red Robin on Thursday, March 16th. Red Robin is located in the Brandywine Town Center, from 5—8 PM. The children enjoying seeing each other and it is a great way to socialize with other parents at the center! A portion of your bill will go towards future group playdates and teacher appreciation. Hope to see you there!
- We will again be participating in Rock Your Socks in correlation with Down Syndrome Association of DE on 3/21/17. 3/21, World Down Syndrome Day, was selected to signify the uniqueness of the triplication (trisomy) of the 21st chromosome which leads to Down Syndrome. You will be able to purchase socks (\$1 per mix matched pair) in the front lobby on March 6th.
- Child Find will here on March 22nd & 23rd to screen children attending Kindergarten in the fall. If you have any questions, please see Ms. Meg. Permission slips will go out the week before the screening will take place.

Staff News:

Ms. Tawayna, currently assisting Ms. Jenn in the Seashell's Room, last day was Thursday, 3/9/17. We wish her luck in all her future endeavors. Ms. Deborah will be Ms. Jenn's new assistant teacher.

Thank you to everyone that completed our survey. If you haven't taken the couple of minutes to complete it yet, there is still time. Please Click here.

Save the Date! Highmark Walk for a Better Community is Saturday, June 3rd. Read Aloud Delaware has asked us to support them again this year! Click here to register, our team name is BOTS Too Bookworms. BOTS Too will receive books based upon the money we raise as well as the amount of participates we bring. We recommend a donation of \$10 for each walker.

Monday, March 13th

- Jump N Fun—Turtles, Coconuts
- Soccer Shots-for children who signed up.

Tuesday, March 14th

Karate—Pirates, Geckos & Toucans

Wednesday, March 15th

Gymboree on the Go-Violets, Roses, Sunflowers & Ladybugs Thursday, March 16th

Awesome Authors—Coconuts, Pirates, Geckos & Toucans

Friday, March 17th

- Little Linguists—Coconuts, Pirates, Geckos & Toucans
- Spring Fling Celebration—3 PM. See your child's classroom for more information.

We will have a pop up LuLaRoe fundraiser on Friday, March 17th from 3—5 PM, during our spring fling celebration. 10% of purchase will go towards BOTS Too. Come check it out!

Staff Spotlight

Ms. Diamond Williams has been working at Babes on the Square Too since May, however she is very familiar with us because she attended BOTS Too herself when she was in Pre-School. Ms. Diamond is currently a senior in high school, so she assists us in the afternoons and on days off. Diamond has been accepted into her top 3 colleges but is still making the decision as to which one to attend. Ms. Diamond enjoys seeing the children grow and interacting with them daily. When Ms. Diamond is not at BOTS Too, she is usually at home hanging out with her family or out with her friends. She isn't much of a reader, however, she does enjoy Edgar Allen Poe because he tells fictional stories about real life problems. Ms. Diamond also enjoys basketball and track. Make sure to say hi to Ms. Diamond when you see her!

Ms. Diamond's favorites:

Food: Mac & Cheese

Drink: Sprite

TV Show: The 100 or Being Mary Jane

Movie: Finding Dory or Logan

Color: Light Blue

Ice Cream Flavor: Vanilla Bean

Fruit: Strawberries Vegetable: String Beans